

4 May 2023

## Message from Tauranga Transport Network Group

## Dear Parents

Thank you for your patience over the last year as we implemented a centralised bus pass purchasing system. There have been a number of glitches to resolve along the way, but we are confident that we can move to the next implementation stage.

Please be advised that there will now be a two-week grace period at the beginning of each term to complete your bus pass purchase. You can buy a termly bus pass any time from week 8 of the previous school term.

Bus passes will be delivered to school on the first and second Friday of each term. From the beginning of week 3 each term, bus drivers will be asking students to present their pass. Given that term 2 has had a delayed start for many schools, this will commence in week 4.

For more information, please make contact via www.schooltransport.org.nz